

EARLY LEARNING CENTER, AUGUST 2024

MEET MRS. BAKER

Dear ELC families,

Hello everyone! I'm pleased to introduce myself as the new ELC principal. It is such a pleasure to be back at West Branch! I graduated from West Branch in 2000 and I am honored to be back serving the students, staff, and families of our great district. I want to thank everyone for the kind welcome! I'm excited and grateful to be here.

I hope you've had a wonderful summer and I would like to share some important information with you as we prepare for another school year. Please do not hesitate to reach out to our office if you have any questions. I look forward to meeting you all!

Mrs. Baker, ELC Principal 330–938–4500

kylie.baker@wbwarriors.org

SCHOOL DAY HOURS

Our school day will be from 9:05am-3:30pm each day.

*School doors will be unlocked at 8:25am each morning for car riders.

*Students must be in their classrooms by 9:05 when the tardy bell rings.

*Car riders will be dismissed at 3:20pm

*Bus riders will be dismissed at 3:30pm.

OPEN HOUSE & CLASS LISTS

Please join us for Open House on Monday, August 26th from 4:30pm-6:30pm. Students can bring supplies that evening and meet their teachers. Supply lists are located on the WB district website.

Class lists will be posted on Friday, August 23rd at 8am.



Our first day of school is September 4th, 2024 for all 1st and 2nd graders. Kindergarten is a staggered start: If the students' last name is A-J, your child will come September 9th. Students with the last name beginning K-Z will come on September 10th. Kindergarten for all students will start September 11th.

EARLY LEARNING CENTER

STUDENT ATTENDANCE

If you child is absent for the day, please make sure to write or call the office to let our secretary, Mrs. Sabatine, know before 9:00 am.

Office Number: 330-938-4500

Mrs. Sabatine's email: kimberly.sabatine@wbwarriors.org

Please send a note or a doctor's excuse when your child returns to school.

Thank you!

THE WARRIOR WAY

Here are the ELC, we value building a strong foundation for our students. We strive to provide academics to help students grow and thrive, not just today, but tomorrow. In addition, we believe that education is not just about what students learn, but also who they become. We work to instill values such as integrity, compassion, responsibility, and respect in our students. We value partnerships with parents and will work hard to keep parents informed and involved in their child's learning.

BREAKFAST & LUNCH

Breakfast and lunch are available for all students.

Breakfast price: \$1.50, Lunch price: \$2.75 Milk: \$0.50

Reduced Breakfast \$0.30, Reduced Lunch price: \$0.40

Free & Reduced Lunch applications will be online and must be completed each year to qualify.

SPECIALS

We are so fortunate to offer our students five different specials throughout their week:

Gym, Music, Art, STEM, and Library.

Teachers will send home lists detailing specifics for each classroom.

TRANSPORTATION

Transportation is provided for all students that are residents of our district.
Students may only ride assigned buses, and must board and depart from the assigned bus stops. Address updates and changes should be made through Final Forms.

If you have any questions or changes regarding busing for your child, please call the transportation department at last one week before school starts.

330-938-6246

CLASS DOJO

This year we will continue using Class Dojo for regular communication with families. Please make sure that you have signed up for Class Dojo for important information from both the principal and your child's teacher. All families will get information on joining Class Dojo once school starts.